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Message to our Customers Regarding COVID-19

To our valued customers:

Maintaining our facilities for our customers’ and employees’ health and safety is vital to
our operations. Measures taken in response to the COVID-19 outbreak continue here at
C.N. Wood. Mask-wearing, social distancing, sanitation and disinfection, and return-to-
work protocols are in effect.

We ask you please refrain from visiting our branches if you:

o Are not feeling well or have been around someone who is not feeling well.

Best ways to conduct business:

o Call or email your Sales or Support Representative or your local C.N. Wood
location. If you do not have their contact info, please call any C.N. Wood location
and we will be able to assist.

o If your business needs cannot be completed via phone or email, our locations are
open for business. Please observe social distancing and policies.

Thank you in advance for your understanding and support. Stay safe and healthy.


https://www.cn-wood.com/locations.html

